
copy of a Report of a Committee of

the Honorable theeecutive Council

approved by His Honor the Lieutenant

Governor on the 4th day of February 1878

On a Memorandum from the Hon

the Provincial Secretary dated the

February 1878 reporting that the

Iudian Land Commissioners appoin-

-ted by the Dominion and Provincial

Governments have nearly completed

their reasons work and as the Commis

-sion is veryigenisive and under ex-

-isting circumstances necessary,

he recommends that the following

Telegram be transmitted by His Excell-

-ency the Lieutenant Governor to the

Secretary of State for the Dominion

of Canada.

Govermment wish arrangement

approved by Order Privy Council 23rd Fe-

-bruary last respecting Indian Land

Commissioners to take effect now.

The Committee advise that the

recommendation be approved.

Certified

(Sigr) Jas Duason Young.

Deputy Clerkeeuive Council

Indian Affairs. (PG 10, Volume 3711, File 19,739)
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